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 Past Events 

 FFA- FFA traveled to Lincoln Nebraska with 17 members competing in numerous events and 
 received state degrees. The Jr. The Livestock Judging team received 4th which was Eli Shafer, 
 Chris Hermes, Grayson Koller, Trenton Roskop. Gentry, Haiden, and Lauren Moore received 
 bronze medals in LDE competitions. Gentry, Cooper, and Campbell received their State Degree 
 which is the highest honor throughout the Nebraska FFA Association. Overall Arapahoe 
 competed very well. We all learned a lot and had a great time. On Behalf of the FFA chapter I 
 thank the board for allowing us to go and providing us per diem. 

 FCCLA- FCCLA has been working really hard lately. We started our Family Movie back up. 
 Which provides elementary families with a movie, candy, and popcorn. This is a project we 
 started a year ago to ensure families get that necessary time together. The elementary students 
 really love this project. Five Members also traveled to Lincoln for the State Leadership 
 Conference. Where Cadence Carpenter placed 11th, Sage Larson placed 9th, Haiden Garey 
 placed 4th, Berkeley Warner placed 3rd, and Gentry Warner, myself received top Gold was 
 named State Champion and qualified for Nationals this summer. During SLC we learned a lot 
 and had a lot of fun. Thank you for allowing us to go and providing per diem. 

 Inner High Day- At inner high day we took students from grades 9-12. We had multiple students 
 who placed and represented Arpahoe very well. Personally, My marketing team placed 3rd 
 which included Cooper Wendland, Emerson Swanson, and Myself. 

 Senior Trip to Norton Kansas- The Seniors traveled to Norton Kansas to visit the Correction 
 Center and New Age. The Senior really enjoyed it and learned a lot. 

 Spring Sports and  Pictures- Spring Sports Pictures were March 10. Spring Sports are in full 
 swing the golf team has attended one meet while the track team has attended 3. 

 ACT - The juniors took the ACT at the Ella Missing on March 21. They are still waiting on score 
 but hopefully they all did well. 



 Berkley Warner 
 April Board Meeting 
 Upcoming Events 

 April is a busy month for our students. 

 Golf  : The golf team has their home meet tomorrow.  On the 18th, they travel to Alma to 
 compete. They have 2 more varsity meets towards the end of the month as well. 

 Track  : The track team has had some pretty cold track  meets, but they are still competing well. 
 On Friday, they travel to Cambridge again for the Medicine Valley Meet. They also have their 
 home meet on Wednesday, the 19th. Along with RPAC Track in Benkelman at the end of the 
 month. 

 FFA  : On the 12, FFA is having their annual Field Day  with a petting zoo and tractor rides. 

 National Honor Society:  NHS also has a busy month.  They have their induction on the 13. 4 
 new members will be inducted and 3 seniors will be retired from NHS. Next year, there will be a 
 total of 7 members in our National Honor Society. They also have their community service 
 project on Saturday, the 15 where they go down to the city park and clean it up. 

 FCCLA:  As Gentry said, FCCLA has been busy and competed  well at State. They have their 
 Installation on the 25. The FCCLA Chapter is already brainstorming ideas for next year and we 
 are exciting to bring new activities to our students, staff members, and community members. 

 Besides sports and club activities, multiple field trips take place this month along with spring 
 concerts. Students also have a countdown for the last day of school, and I believe there is 
 around 29 days left. 


